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Ref: FOI23-23 
 
Date: 6 June 2023 
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 
 
Thank you for your request for information, received by the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner (OPCC) Nottinghamshire on 6 June 2023. 
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 

• Whether any events have been organised for Pride month. If so please provide the 
date, start and end time, and title/topic of the event 

• Whether any LGBT themed merchandise has been purchased for Pride month. i.e. 
since the beginning of the 2023/24 financial year. If so please provide me with 
information on what has been purchased and the cost 

• Whether the organisation has sponsored any Pride events. If so which events and 
please provide details of the nature of the sponsorship (particularly the financial 
value) 

If it is not possible to provide the information requested due to the information exceeding 
the cost of compliance limits identified in Section 12, please provide advice and 
assistance, under the Section 16 obligations of the Act, as to how I can refine my request. 

If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact me via email or phone and I will be 
very happy to clarify what I am asking for. 
  
I would prefer a response via email, but if this is not possible, I will gladly accept letters to 
the address below. 
  
RESPONSE 
 

• No events have been organised for Pride month (June 2023) by the OPCC.  
 

• No LGBT+ themed merchandise has been purchased for Pride month by the 
OPCC.  
 

• The OPCC has not sponsored any pride events during Pride month.  
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The OPCC attended last year’s Nottingham Pride, our stall cost £110. We ordered a 
customised PVC banner with the Progress Pride Flag which was £45+VAT delivered. We 
will be booking to attend Nottingham Pride again this year but haven’t had a cost through 
nor have we committed to it. This year we will be attending Worksop Pride but a cost has 
not been provided as yet for the pitch there.  
 
If you are not satisfied with our response, you have the right to ask us to review our 
handling of your request. If this is the case, please contact us on telephone number 0115 
8445998 or e-mail officepcc@notts.police.uk quoting the reference number. 
 
If you remain dissatisfied after the outcome of the review, you have the right to refer the 
matter to the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO). We will provide further details of this 
right in a review outcome letter 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Emma Lau 
Business Support Officer (Transparency) 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner Nottinghamshire 
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